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The Office of Cooperative Education at The Evergreen State College has received

a $28,333 grant from the Region Ten Office of the Law Enforcement Assistance Admini-

stration to sponsor research internships with agencies that deal with criminal justice.

Ken Donohue, Director of Evergreen's Co-Op Education program, said the grant is

the only one awarded in Region Ten this year. Evergreen was selected, LEAA officials

told Donohue, because of its flexibile internship program because of the ability Ever-

green students have demonstrated in their internship projects.

Donohue said the college has placed more than 2,300 students in credit-generating

internships in a wide variety of business, educational, social service, and govern-

mental agencies since the program first began in 1971.
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